A Note to our Parishioners and Friends:
It has come to our attention that some people have received suspicious phone calls or e-mails claiming to be from our parish or from one of the priests here. Please ignore these messages, as they are fraudulent. We do not want anyone to be taken advantage of in this way. If you ever have a question about whether a message is from St. Pius X Parish, please call the Rectory at 610-353-4880.
